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Placerville, CA – On February 9th, 2021, at about 7:34am, Placerville Police dispatch received a 
report of a possible dead body that had been found off of Broadway Drive, down an embankment, in 
Placerville. The reporting party said he was walking along the roadway when he noticed the body of a 
deceased male. This area is a known transient camp location.  Placerville Police Officers and 
Paramedics arrived on scene and the male was pronounced deceased.   
 
The deceased is known to the Placerville Police Department, but the next of kin has not been notified 
at this time. The deceased was last seen on February 8th, 2021 at the transient camp location 
consuming alcohol before leaving at approximately 7:00 pm.   
 
The Placerville Police Department Investigations Unit requested the assistance of the El Dorado 
County Sheriff’s Office CSI to assist in this investigation.  A thorough review of the scene was 
completed by the CSI team that revealed nothing of suspicion. We are currently working with the El 
Dorado County Coroner’s Office to determine cause of death. An autopsy, including toxicology report 
is still pending. 
 
Anyone with information regarding this investigation is asked to contact the Placerville Police 
Department at (530)642-5210. 

 


